
BANK OF BOTSWANA 
  

Public Notice 
  

TERMINATION OF BANKING SERVICES ON SATURDAYS 
  
  
  
With effect from March 1, 2006, the Bank of Botswana will discontinue the provision of Saturday banking 

services at its offices in both Gaborone and Francistown.  The service will obviously continue to be 

provided on weekdays – Monday to Friday.  
  
The Bank had been opening for business on Saturdays as a transitional measure while other banking 

services were developing. 
  
  
  
February 6, 2006 
  
  
  
For further information please contact: 
Mr Chepete Chepete 
Public Relations Officer 
 


	BANK OF BOTSWANA
	TERMINATION OF BANKING SERVICES ON SATURDAYS

